
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: HHU/KHU/Per6 

 

Date: 3rd November 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Further to the information shared at our very successful Year 11 evening last term, I am delighted to inform 

you that our Period 6 after-school intervention sessions will be starting from Tuesday 8th November. 

 

These sessions will take place on the following days: 

 

Tuesday Maths 

Wednesday Science 

Thursdays English 

  

The sessions will be 30 minutes long, running from 3.30pm to 4.00pm, and will be run by GCSE teachers and 

timetabled for Year 11 students only. They will be short and sharp, focusing on any gaps of learning identified 

by subject leads after term 1 assessment cycle. 

  

All students are welcome to attend however some students will be identified by their subject teachers and 

will be requested to attend. The students who are identified specifically will be sent the intervention 

notification as a piece of homework via Go4Schools on the Friday before to inform them and you of the 

sessions the following week. 

 

We hope you can support this initiative by encouraging attendance so all Year 11 students can reach their full 

potential. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Helene Huchet 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


